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Dear Parent/Carer, 
Spring Training 

 
When we return after the half term break, we will be offering some optional 
revision sessions for Y6 pupils to attend before school. During the sessions, 
pupils will be allowed iPads and computers to complete revision tasks/training 
and will earn extra dojos. Pupils will be monitored by a member of school staff 
during the sessions and can ask questions and receive extra support.  
 
The school gate will open at 8.20am for the sessions to begin and will take place 
in the KS1 hall. A small breakfast and drink will be provided to children who 
arrive before 8.30am. At 8.40am children will be escorted to their Y6 classroom 
for usual registration and lessons. Sessions will begin on Monday 19th 
February and will run every morning until Friday 10th May. 
 
We hope your child takes up this fantastic opportunity and are looking forward 
to seeing all the Y6 for these morning sessions. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
SReynolds 

Mrs S Reynolds 
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